
 

Lord Stirling Stable Welcomes  
New Riding Instructors 

 

Nancy R. Jones, “Jonesie,” will be teaching both jumping and 

flat classes on Friday evenings: 

Jonesie is a life-long resident of Morris County and has been involved in the 
equine industry for most of her life. From retraining ex-racehorses to 
attending horse shows and foxhunts, Jonesie's plethora of knowledge and 
experience has proven to be instrumental in helping many levels of riders to 
become better horsemen. Specifically, Jonesie caters to those individuals 
looking to further their education in the horsemanship surrounding hunt seat 
equitation, hunters, jumpers, and basic dressage. Her philosophy is a simple 
one: the horse should always come first. Prior to establishing her own Logan's 
Brook Inc., Jonesie managed a breeding and training stable for Clarence and 
Tania Nagro for over twenty-five years.  She has trained and turned out many 
successful equestrians, most notably Jessica Suida, who rode in the Nation's 
Cup and competed for the Norwegian Equestrian team. 

 

Terry Heide will be teaching D‐1 and D‐2 classes on Friday 

afternoons: 

Terry fell in love with horses as a little girl, but didn’t begin to ride and take 
lessons until she was thirteen.  Riding was sporadic until she moved to Gillette 
NJ, and discovered Lord Stirling Stable.  Terry began to take lessons with Mr. 
Case and Alice Hahn.  She rode on the Adult Drill Team in the late 1980s and 
then bought her own horse, a palomino named Junior. She returned to 
teaching in Long Hill Township and worked as a middle school Reading 
teacher until retiring two years ago. Terry came back to lessons at Lord 
Stirling Stable while still teaching and was able to share some of her 
experiences with her students.  She has ridden in a variety of classes both 
English and Western and has enjoyed the mental and physical challenges of 
each class.  Terry has also enjoyed volunteering as a class assistant in D1 and 
D2 classes during the past three years and helping in the barn. 

Please note:  

Due to changes in our program staffing, Marnie Maciborski and Toni Sauer 
are available to teach a limited number of private lessons beginning with the 
Fall session. 


